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Dear Mr Thiessen, 
  
Regarding the letter written on October 29, 2020 - Development Variance Permit Application - Unaddressed Lot, Galleon Way 
( 1160322 BC LTDT 
  
Thank you for advising of the proposed application for variance. While we were unaware of the proposed building or the plans 
to build behind our property, we find it quite disturbing that the regional district will allow such a building in this area.  I would 
like to know more about the end use for this property. Is it a single family residence? Is it a proposed business?  We are 
concerned that the size and height of the home will block sun from reaching and shedding light on our property.  We are 
concerned with added noise if this is going to be a business with added people which can increase in crime, property theft 
and vandalism. It seems out of place for this area for a home.  I am sorry that the regional district is removing trees and 
destroying such a beautiful greenspace to put in this building  
  
Regards,  
  
Joanne and Walter Goss 
2677 Crown Isle Drive 
Courtenay BC V9N 0E4  




